
Directions to White Oak Township Community Building 
202 N. Lincoln Street, Carlock, IL 61725 

 
From the east (Bloomington/Normal) via I-74: Take I-74 west to Carlock Exit 120. Turn right at 
the exit stop sign. Drive past the Carlock Grade School and turn left onto Lincoln Street. Follow 
Lincoln Street past the fire station to the community building. 
 
From the east (Bloomington/Normal) via U.S. Route 150: Take Route 150 west, which 
becomes Washington Street in Carlock. Continue east on Washington Street across the railroad 
tracks (do not follow Route 150 as it curves to the north). After crossing the railroad tracks, 
drive past Heartland Bank and turn right onto Lincoln Street. Follow Lincoln Street past the fire 
station to the community building. 
 
From the west (Peoria area) via I-74: Take I-74 east to Carlock Exit 120. Turn left at the exit 
stop sign. Drive over I-74 past the Carlock Grade School and turn left onto Lincoln Street. Follow 
Lincoln Street past the fire station to the community building.  
 
From the west (Congerville/Goodfield/Deer Creek area) via U.S. Route 150: Take Route 150 
east into Carlock. Just beyond the old grain elevator, turn right and cross the railroad tracks 
onto Washington Street. Drive past Heartland Bank and turn right onto Lincoln Street. Follow 
Lincoln Street past the fire station to the community building. 
 
     Look for a “WILD ONES PLANT SALE” sign at the corner of Washington St. and Lincoln St. Plan 
to enter the community building through the door at the northeast corner of the building. 
There will be a “ENTER BLDG” sign, with an arrow pointing toward the entrance door, posted at 
the east end of the building. An “EXIT ONLY” sign will be posted at the building’s south double 
doors. 
 
     Parking is somewhat limited on the north, west and south sides of the community building. 
Additional parking is available at the Carlock Elementary School south of the community 
building. Parking is not allowed along Lincoln St. since it is posted as a fire lane. Please do not 
park in front of the fire station where the “No Parking” signs are located.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


